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June 9, 1980 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12, Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

I had someone contact Officer Jackson who is still with the 
Dallas Police Department, and I am enclosing a typed transcription 
of his notes that is self-explanatory. He said that the F.B.I. L 
had talked with him some years back, and had seen his notes, 
but that as far as he knew, they did not keep a copy of them. 

Good luck. 

Your friend, 

NRY AWADE 
CRIMINAL DISTRICT 
DALLAS COUNTY, TEXAS 
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